
 

 
 

Friday 17th June 2022 

Dear Families, 

 

Exciting news; Tuesday 21st June is Make Music Day! People all over the world will be celebrating the 

joy of creating and performing music and we would like to share how Trinity Road will be doing this. 

 

Throughout the day, every class will compose or perform music on the front playground of the school. 

We always place high value on music and creativity but have decided to do this outside so that anyone 

walking by can share in our passion, enjoyment and fun, too.  

 

As our music will be spread over the whole day, we will not be inviting you onto the school premises. 

However, we would like to share our programme and running order for the day. This means that you 

or anyone else passing by, will be able to watch and listen to our wonderfully musical children during 

the day.  

 

9.10 – 9.25 AM: Whole school singing assembly  

9.35 – 9.45 AM: Crystal and Sapphire classes will sing songs 

and use instruments  

9.55 – 10.15 AM: Jet class will be playing the recorder  

 

BREAK TIME 

 

10.50 – 11.10 AM: Jasper class will be drumming  

11.20 – 11.40 AM: Amber class will be drumming  

 

LUNCH TIME  

 



 

 
 

1.10-1.30 PM: Citrine class will be drumming  

1.35 – 1.55 PM - Jade class will be playing the recorder  

2.00 – 2.20 PM – Opal class will ‘Walk Like An Egyptian!’  

2.30 -2.45 PM – Years 5 and 6 will be performing songs from Young Voices  

2.55 – 3.05 PM – The school choir will perform 

 

Members of the school choir must stay in the choir performance space until their adult has collected 

them. This will be on the front playground in a designated space. 

We ask you to appreciate the music and the sound and respectfully ask you not to take photographs 

or videos during any parts of the day as there will be children who do not have photo permissions 

that are performing.  

 

You could also take part in celebrating Make Music Day at home. Maybe take five minutes to put on 

your child’s favourite song and enjoy listening to it together. You might want to play them your 

favourite blast from the past tune and tell them why you love it. How about a quick family karaoke 

sing a long? Pots and pans from the kitchen could give you your own samba band! We would love to 

hear about anything that you do at home.   

 

Music is an amazing and wonderful thing, and we are looking forward to Make Music Day. 

 

We hope you enjoy Make Music Day as much as we are going to. 

 

Mrs Jennings 

Music Leader 

  


